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Phil Wake

From: CHcase
Sent: 02 May 2023 09:20
To: Phil Wake
Subject: FW: 1-2 Tucker Street, Ba52dz.

Sheep and Penguin objection - from resident 
 
India Gill  
Case Officer and Service Support  
Somerset Council  
Contact Number 0300 123 2224 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 29 April 2023 12:48 
To: Licensing Mendip <licensing@mendip.gov.uk> 
Subject: 1-2 Tucker Street, Ba52dz. 
 

 
 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I ‘m writing in regard to the above licence application for the Sheep and Penguin public house. 
 
Although I wish the applicant every success with their business venture. I feel that the  applicant’s  
desire to remain open for 16 hours and  till 1am will have a negative impact on local residents. 
 
From my knowledge, the premises has never had a designated outdoor space. This new space will 
be meters away form residential gardens. Therefore, I would hope that the licensing body will 
consider the impact on residents to the same/greater extent as they did when they reviewed the 
Weatherspoon’s application in Princess Road. Especially considering the difference in distance from 
outdoor spaces to residential development. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
John Devane 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




